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From: Cindy Maloney <cmaloney@oysterbay-ny.gov>
Date: Tue, Feb 13, 2024, 02:50
Subject: FW: FOIL 43929 Response

Request For Record Nos. 43929

To whom it may concern,

The information you requested under the Freedom of Information Law:

20 Gerhard Road, Plainview

Town Clerk - No Record

Comptroller - No Record

Highway Trees and Sidewalk – No Record

Cindy Maloney On Behalf of Richard LaMarca – Town Clerk 

Office of the Town Clerk

54 Audrey Avenue

Oyster Bay, NY  11771

(516) 624-6339

  

  

  

  

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential information and is intended only for the individual 
or individuals named. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message immediately. If you received 
this message in error, please notify the sender immediately. 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the message and all copies; 
(ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The 
recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of malware. The company accepts no liability for 
any damage caused by any Malware transmitted by this email.  


